
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 

Week 9, Term 2 2020 
Maths, mobiles, music and many smiles. 

 
 

7/8 F have been having a great time in class 
learning about coding robots and virtual reality. 

 
Attention Parents & Caregivers 

 
Please contact the school in person or by phone 
on 8091 5801 to update all contact information. 
We require updated addresses, phone numbers 
and email addresses. 

Mobile Phones 
In 2018, the NSW Department of Education 
reviewed the use of mobile phones in both 
primary and secondary schools. As part of this 
review, the committee found that many 
students’ learning suffered when they bring 
mobile phones to school and the Department 
has recommended to Principals that secondary 
children do not need mobile phones at school. 
Mobile phones distract children from learning 
and often lead to them missing important 
classwork. 
 
If a secondary child brings a mobile phone to 
school, then they are required to put the phone 
away during class time or give it to the Front 
Office to keep secure for the day. 
 
If there is an emergency and you need to speak 
with your child, then please call the Front Office 
on 80915801 and we will convey a message to 
your child or have the child come to the office to 
speak with you. 
 
If a secondary child does bring a phone to 
school, and the phone is misused during class 
time then the class teacher will take the phone 
to the front office and lock it securely in the 
school safe. The phone will be returned at the 
end of the day and the child reminded of the 
school rules of leaving phones at home. 



 

 
  

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Wilcannia Central School rock band 

Are you practicing your times 
tables at home? 

What has 4 letters, 
sometimes has 9 

letters, but never has 
5 letters.’  

 

Have you figured out this 
tricky riddle yet? 

 
 
 


